Office of the Fire Chief

BROOKLINE FIRE DEPARTMENT &

4 Bond Street, Brookline NH

May 4, 2023

Case SD#2023-1:D-007

Dear Members of the board

The fire department has reviewed the proposed plan for the sub-division of lot D-7. The
following items need to be addressed:

1.

2.

3.

The size of the culvert pipe for the drafting basin on the plan calls for a 12” when in fact
it needs to be an 18” pipe going into the basin. And the pipe must be HDPE.

The basin must be installed and constructed to the specifications of appendix F of the
sub-division regulations.

All aspects of section 4.5 of the sub-division regulations must be followed.

Should the board have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact me at the firehouse,

e 0Lp
Charles E. Corey, Sr.
Fire Chief
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